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Our state is lagging behind others that are reaping the benefits of the revenues this 

fast growing sport has made. We need to jump on the wagon and see where this 

goes, what do we got to loose. Yes it brings new challenges but so did the first 

automobiles on our dirt roads. Seems to work well in Arizona. 


